

Board of Directors Arthur Rogers, President Liz Gustafson, Vice President Sam Nichols, Treasurer Judith Ruderman, Secretary Tia Barnes John Bowman Carl Brown Josh Crowell Tom Hadzor Tammie Hall Steve Keir Kate Medley Desiree Palmer Steve Pike Gloria Quick Kara Nunnally, **Executive Director** June 13, 2025

Tammie Hall Durham County Library 300 North Roxboro Street Durham, NC 27701

Dear Tammie,

On behalf of the Durham Library Foundation Board of Directors and the Grants Review Committee chaired by Dr. Desiree Palmer, it is my pleasure to share that 14 of the grant proposals submitted for FY 25-26 will have funding. In total, we have awarded \$177,883.00 to support Durham County Library's incredible programs, events, and initiatives to support the Durham community. The Library will receive a check in the aforementioned amount so the Library staff may execute their respective proposals. Below is the award information:

Grant Proposal Name	Award Amount
A New Dimension of Making	\$12,823.00
Adult Study Hall	\$3,000.00
Digging Durham Seed Library	\$7,0000.00
Entrepreneurship Exploration Summit	\$4,560.00
Expanding Language Services	\$5,000.00
Express Yourself: Multimedia	\$2,000.00
Get Ready, Get Set, Let's Read	\$5,000.00
Hattie Meadow Garden Design Academy	\$10,000.00
Humanities (Theme: Identity & Empathy)	\$60,000.00
Library Fest - 6th Annual (America 250)	\$25,000.00
OverDrive/Libby E-audiobook Series	\$10,000.00
Spanish Language Classes	\$7,000.00
Summer Engagement Program	\$24,500.00
Triangle Comics Creator Network	\$2,000.00
Total	\$ 177,883.00

Thank you,

Kara Nunnally
Executive Director
PO Box 25246
Durham, NC 27702
kara@durhamlibraryfoundation.org